
From: William F. Sheehan   
Sent: July-16-16 4:29 PM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
Subject: Re: EB-2016-0152 
 
I hope the Board rejects Ontario Power Generation Inc.'s (OPG's) application, for additional rate 
increases, and forces the bloated spendthrift agency to look for savings, from within. 
 
Power is already too expensive, in Ontario. This is a major reason why about 52% of the 
workforce, from GTA through Hamilton, only has part-time jobs; the good-paying work has 
been, predictably, going away as taxes and electricity costs have been increasing to excessively-
high levels. 
 
I would not start a business, in Ontario, because it's already too expensive here! 
 
There are already too many taxes, in one form or another, in Ontario! 
 
OPG's new rate hikes would just be more of the same! 
 
So, please say "No!" 
 
- William F. Sheehan 
Toronto, Ontario 
 




